
I'm a Wallowa County Resident,   
We have two businesses in this area.  
Oregon is one of the most beautiful states we've lived in.  
When we moved here we were warned of the politics that were played in Oregon, but nothing 
to fear because where we were moving to was nothing like Portland.  
 
Do not turn my friends into liers.  
 
We have a beautiful place BECAUSE we aren't a part of Portland (West Coast). 
 
We are hard workers out here! 
Leave us be.  
Do not redistrict us. 
 
Leave us alone.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Kris Naisbitt 
Wallowa County Resident.  
 


